
Minutes of the Alumni Meeting 

17.12.2016 

Agenda: 

 To brief various activities carried out in IMED 

 Alumni participation in activities of IMED. 

 To decide date for the next Alumni Meet. 

 Initiation of mentor-mentee relationship. 

 To discuss concept of Alumni business fair on campus. 

 Upcoming NAAC visit to IMED and role of Alumni for the same. 

Members present: 

 Mr Niloy Bakshi 

 Mr Swapnil Rode 

 Mr Yosouf Nowgaonkar 

 Ms Chhavi 

 Mr Ankit Minocha 

 Mr Prithviraj Chavan 

 Mr Hrishikesh Pisal Deshmukh 

 Dr B U Sankaye 

 Ms Sonali Khurjekar 

 Mr Deepak Navalgund 

The following points were discussed and agreed upon: 

 The meeting started with Dr B U Sankaye welcoming all the alumni present. 

 He updated the  alumni about the Institute achievements and rankings. 

 Dr Sankaye explained the role of alumni in the upcoming NAAC visit. 

 When asked for all of the alumni were ready to contribute for 70: 30 and Corporate Day. 

 They suggested taking inputs from the students about the topic for corporate lectures. 

 The alumni were requested to groom the students as part of finishing school to improve 

the conversion ration from placement interviews. 

 Newspaper reading and discussions, presentations thereon was suggested by few of them. 

 Mr. Niloy Bakshi expressed the desire to conduct campus connect workshops on behalf 

of their company for our students. 

 As part of the Corporate mentoring program, it was decided to upload the profile of the 

mentors and students should select their mentors. These mentors would groom the 

students as and when required through mails or meetings. 

 All the members present finalized the date for Alumni Meet on Saturday, 21.01.2017. 

 A business fair for startups to be organized for two days on 20 and 21.01.2017. 

 Separate core committee of students for placement, entrepreneurship, cultural and 

academics to be constituted wherein students take the charge and become more 

responsible. 



 It was suggested that any new idea or concept to be implemented from the semester 1 to 

gain more acceptability from students. 

 Students should be instructed to undergo 2 internships per semester. 

 Alumni suggested that 50% syllabus to be covered by subject faculty and the remaining 

to be covered by way of seminars, webinars, internships and other interaction with other 

colleges and corporate. 

 The concept of Darim e studio, Lecture capture was well appreciated by alumni. 

 The alumni were requested to give inputs on purchase of software for Language Lab 

which they agreed to help. 

 The meeting concluded with a formal vote of thanks by Mr Deepak Navalgund. 

 

 

 

 

 


